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California Proposition 65

California Proposition 65 (also known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986) refers to
the California legislation that was intended by its authors to protect California citizens and the State’s drinking
water sources from chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm, and to inform
citizens about exposures to such chemicals.

Pico Electronics is committed to providing safe, high-quality products for our customers. We have and are
working with our supply chain partners to ensure the purchase of materials that will meet Prop 65 standards.
We continue to monitor the Proposition 65 regulations for any new chemicals and will communicate any new
information once available.

Pico Electronics does not manufacture products containing chemicals listed in California Proposition 65, with the
exception of Lead (Pb), and as such this document information is valid and accurate to the best of our
knowledge for products in their original condition as shipped from our manufacturing location.
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